
Joe Reillv 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wexford Receptionist 
10 August 201 1 10:27 
Joe Reilly 
FW: Your ref. WO129-03 - Application for a Waste License for a Hazardous Waste 
Landfill by Murphy Environmental Hollywood Ltd 

Rec'd at  in fo  

Ann Rochford 
Programme Off icer,  
Environmental Protection Agency 
P 0 Box 3000 
Johnstown Cast le Estate 
Wexford 
Tel:  00353 53 9 1  60600 
Fax: 00353 53 9 1  60699 
Email: i n fMepa. ie  
Web: www.epa.ie 

- - - - -  Or ig ina l  Message----- 
From: L i s a  Howley Jmailto:howleysbutchers@eircom.netl 
Sent: 10 August 2011 10:26 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Your r e f .  WO129-03 - Application f o r  a Waste License f o r  a Hazardous Waste 
Land f i l l  by Murphy Environmental Hollywood Ltd 

M r  Br ian Meaney 
EPA Waste Licensing Dept 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Cast le Estate 
County Wexford 

Your re f .  WO129-03 

Re: 
Environmental Hollywood Ltd (r'MEHLJJ) t o  the Environmental Protection Agency (rrEPAJJ) 

Application f o r  a Waste License f o r  a Hazardous Waste Land f i l l  by Murphy 

TO WHOM I T  MAY CONCERN 

I refer t o  the appl icat ion f o r  waste l icence f o r  hazardous l a n d f i l l  at  Hollywood, Lusk and 
would l i ke ,  f o r  the record, t o  submit my objection and r a i se  my concerns i n  re lat ion  t o  
t h i s  appl icat ion.  

I l i v e  on Hollywood Road, Lusk the main thoroughfare f o r  entry t o  the proposed s i t e  f o r  
the hazardous waste l a nd f i l l ,  and from a health and safety perspective I would be very 
concerned f o r  the safety o f  road users, walkers and c y c l i s t s  i n  the immediate area from 
the inevitable t r a f f i c  conjestion on Hollywood Road should t h i s  l icence be granted. The 
road i s  c lear ly  unsuitable f o r  such an increase i n  t r a f f i c  ( i .e .  500 HGVs per day). I 
have personally witnessed several HGVs overturning outside my home and t h i s  l icence, if 
granted, would pose an even greater threat t o  res idents with the danger o f  sp i l l age  and 
contamination o f  hazardous waste materials. 

I myself suf fer  from asthma and am very concerned about the potential  increase i n  a i r  and 
dust po l lut ion  that would be generated as a d i rect  r e su l t  o f  t h i s  l icence being granted. 
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Regards, 

Aaron Howley 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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